NOTES FROM THE 
PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Monday, March 3, 2014
6:30pm
CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM
420 Litho Street
Sausalito, CA 94965



1. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  

Present were: Director of Public Works/City Engineer Jonathon Goldman, Council Liaison Tom Theodores, City Council Member Herb Weiner, Committee Members Ed Fotsch, Patricia Pigman , Robert Page, John Cox, and Tom Reilly.  Also in attendance were Golden Gate Bridge representative Paul Wong, GGNRA representative Andrea Lucas, San Rafael BPAC representative Kate Powers, and two town residents Richard Pavek and Adam Krivatsy.


2. Prior Meeting Minutes were approved by unanimous consent 


3. Presenting to City Council on PBAC Progress
Ed Fotsch recommended that we present a status report of our committee work along with recommendations to the City Council at an upcoming meeting. Ed requested that in the next meeting committee members discuss and agree on the content and recommendations we would like to present.


4. The Resident’s Survey results were further reviewed
Robert Page updated the committee on residence survey results.  To-date there have been 80 responses with strong representation in the south part of town.  The survey is ongoing in order to get further input, but at some point we will publish the responses. 

5. Safety signage and GGNRA discussion
Ed Fotsch led a discussion on options for routing bicyclists from the GG bridge through Fort Baker versus heading down Alexander Avenue.  Discussion ensued with great input and update from Andrea Lucas and Paul Wong regarding future plans to address some of the challenges.  The committee was educated on the maintenance schedules of the bridge which determines the east/west sides of the bridges cyclists are directed to use.  All agreed that signage can be improved.

We discussed future plans to improve and open Vista Point Trail.  This project requires separate funding for lead clean-up.  


 
6. Bike Parking

The committee discussed bike parking alternatives to address congestion.  The option to close Tracy Way and dedicate it for bicycle parking was discussed at length.  The committee agreed with the recommendation to move forward with a trial closing of Tracy Way in the March/April timeframe.  This topic will be presented on March 18, 2014 at City Council and committee members were urged to attend.

7. Gate 6 Planning Update

Jonathan Goldman shared the current recommended plans for improving traffic flow for autos, bikes, and pedestrians at Gate 6.  He shared drawings, presented the alternatives, and rationale for the preferred plan.  Committee members appreciated the information and the recommendation of preferred plan.
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8. Adjournment

The committee adjourned at 8:37pm



Meeting notes prepared by Committee Member Tom Reilly
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